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Jacqueline Sellen Our Ref: SSD-9914-PA-22
Assistant Project Director
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 8. 259 George Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Kendal Caynes (kendal.caynes1@det.nsw.edu.au)

25/03/2022

Dear Ms Sellen,
Darlington Public School Redevelopment (SSD-9914)

Arboricultural Investigation, Condition C21

I refer to the Arboricultural Investigation Report submitted to the Planning Secretary in
accordance with condition C21 of the consent for the Darlington Public School
Redevelopment (SSD-9914). I acknowledge and thank you for your response to the
Department review comments and requests for additional information. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the Arboricultural investigation report and I note that
the report:

- has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;and
- addresses the information required under condition C21 of SSD 9914. 

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Arboricultural Investigation
Report, Revision A dated 7 February 2022, in accordance with condition C21 of SSD-9914.

Please note that if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the
conditions of consent, then the requirement of conditions of consent will prevail. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie
Crepeau at sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely, 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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